
PUBLIC HEARING  
 
 

The City of Columbus City Council will hold a Public Hearing on the City’s 2024-
2025 Budget at 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, September 19, 2024 at City Council 
Chambers located at 605 Spring Street in Columbus, Texas.  This Budget will 
raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $110,771 or 9.57%, 
and of that amount, $23,693 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added 
to the tax roll this year.  The proposed 2024-2025 Budget is on file in the 
Columbus City Secretary’s office at City Hall located at 605 Spring Street, and is 
also on the City’s website www.columbustexas.net/page/city.finance 
 
 
  
  
 

http://www.columbustexas.net/page/city.finance

